

December 22, 1979

New Smyrna Beach, FL 32069

Mr. David Warren 9 Mo. Tappan Landing Rd. Tarrytown, NY 10591

Dear David:

Your letter of Movember 27 is appreciated. Just before it arrived word came from our treasurer Ted Dobbs that \$100 contribution has been received from the Eagle Lake Property Owners Association. This is indeed good news and it means much in our posture before the HYS Dept. of Transportation and others to present a united front of support - with all three key groups contributing equally.

As you may have noted if you were in the Rte 74 area during this last fall, the DOT moved immediately to correct the worst deficiencies to which we had called their attention. It is significant that they moved expeditiously after so many years of neglect. wondered, on reading about the terrible washout on the Bouquet near E'town whether that also was a culmination of long oversight.

We trust that the difficulty with your eyes has now cleared up and that you are enjoying this holiday season.

Dorothy joins me in wishing you and Ers. Marren all the best.

Sincerely,

Mhitman Daniels

Fresident